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Haverkamp retires from KDOT 
Bill Haverkamp, Chief of the Bureau of Right of Way for the Kansas Department of 
Transportation (KDOT), is retiring after 42 years of service to the state of Kansas. 

He started at KDOT in 1977 as a Surveyor in the Bureau of Design. Haverkamp spent most 
of his time in the Surveys Section, and he served for 27 years as the Survey Coordinator. He 
retired from that position in March 2017, but the opportunity to serve as Bureau Chief of 
Right of Way brought him back to KDOT in June 2019.  

“My career has exceeded any expectations I had,” Haverkamp said. “And having this 
opportunity to come back to KDOT has been unbelievable. I like working through the 
process of project development to completion.” 

Haverkamp will continue to serve as a Professional Survey member of the Kansas State 
Board of Technical Professions, and home and family life adventures.  

### 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
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700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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